## Martinez, Ruben

From:

John Fauvre <

Sent:

Monday, August 16, 2021 12:23 PM

To:

PublicComment-AutoResponse

Subject:

Council Agenda 6 water purification

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn

more...<a href="https://mydoit.cityofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb\_article\_view&sysparm\_article=KB0010263">https://mydoit.cityofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb\_article\_view&sysparm\_article=KB0010263</a>.

-----

## **Dear Council Members:**

It seems appropriate to detoxify runoff from our home waters flowing into the Arroyo Seco and the proposal seems proper. But what about the water quality coming down from the Rose Bowl and the street runoff north of the little creek inlet near Douth Pasadena. Is that water tested and is it safe for wading children in the Soft Bottom pools? Can you provide periodic reports on this?

John Fauvre

Sent from my iPhone